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Homes for 1 Euro in Sambuca di Sicilia 
 

Notice   
 
In reference to the thousands of purchase requests received, the following 
is specified:  
 

- All requests received by email will be formed into a database of all 

interested buyers; 

- It is recommended that all interested buyers send an email of 

interest to: case1euro@comune.sambucadisicilia.ag.it; 

- Within a short time the 2019 Proclamation notice will be published in 

English along with the integration of other properties on the 

municipality website www.comune.sambucadisicilia.ag.it; 

- The expiration date of the Proclomation will be communicated long 

in advance, to all those who have expressed an interested in a 

purchase; 

- While waiting for the date to be communicated it is suggested to 

those interested in touring the properties for sale to meet Tuesday 

and Friday at 10.00 a.m. at the headquarters of the Municipality of 

Sambuca di Sicilia at the following address - Corso Umberto I, 226. 

 
Please find attached a FAQ with the most commonly asked questions; 

 
                                                                                            The Mayor 
                                                                                      Leonardo Ciaccio 

 
January 21st, 2019 - From the headquarters of the Municipality of Sambuca 
di Sicilia - Corso Umberto I, 226. 
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